Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Mobile Home Relocation Corporation
Notice of Publication of Annual Regulatory Plan

As required by F.S. 120.74, the Florida Mobile Home Relocation Corporation (FMHRC) published its Annual Regulatory Plan (ARP) on its website on September 28, 2016. Interested parties may access the ARP on FMHRC’s website at the following website address:

http://www.fmhrc.org/images/2016-2017_Regulatory_Plan.pdf.

The ARP was also published on DBPR's website on September 29, 2016, at the following website address:

http://www.myfloridalicense.com/dbpr/ogc/annualregplans.html.
